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South Orange County Transportation Projects Update and Cooperative Agreement

In April 2020, the Board of Directors directed staff to work with local agencies to advance project
development efforts in south Orange County for a non-tolled extension of Los Patrones Parkway,
widening a portion of Ortega Highway, and an extension of the Interstate 5 high-occupancy vehicle
lane. Through a collaborative transportation planning process, a cooperative agreement supporting
these projects has been developed. A status report on these three key projects is provided, as well as
an overview of the cooperative agreement.

Authorize the Chief Executive Officer, or his designee, to execute a cooperative agreement with the
County of Orange and the City of San Clemente to work cooperatively on south Orange County
regional transportation solutions.
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